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 Contact Details

For items requiring attention 
of the Council,  please contact 
Nicki Phillips, the Parish Clerk: 
barnwellparishclerk@gmail.com

Parish Councillors:    

David Brown (Chair). Jeanne 
DeBock. Catriona Forrest, 

Heather Hanlon, Tim Herring, 
Chris Soans,  Graham Wise                                     

B A R N W E L L  P A R I S H  C O U N C I L 

The Parish Council meets 
bi-monthly, usually on the third 
Tuesday of the month, at the 
Village Hall at 7pm. The public are 
welcome to attend. Minutes of 
the meetings can be found on the 
parish council website:
www.barnwellparishcouncil.org.uk

WEEKLY NEWS UPDATE

We have been asked to share details of the following charity : 

Introducing the Anne Robson Helpline - if you or someone close to you is dying, you 
can talk to us.

At the Anne Robson Trust we aim to be there to listen to anyone who faces dying or 
the imminent death of someone they care about.  We know that facing the end of life 
can leave you feeling isolated and alone. 

Being able to access support is so important. Gaining knowledge of what may happen 
towards the end of life and being prepared helps both the person dying and their loved 
ones to feel a sense of control.
Calls are free and confidential. Call us on 0808 801 0688 - we have time to talk

Please visit www.annerobsontrust.org.uk/helpline-service to find out more.

Officers at Northamptonshire Police 
are again encouraging members of 
the public to be aware of courier 
fraud following fresh reports in 
the county. This can take many 
forms, and you are asked to be 
extra vigilant if you receive a call 
or courier from anyone you are not 
expecting to hear from and always 
ask for identification.

PLANNING APPLICATIONS  UPDATEPLANNING APPLICATIONS  UPDATE

The Parish Council met this week to discus the two recent local planning 
applications that we have been notified:

NE/22/00698/OUT in respect to additional warehousing off the A605 near 
Thrapston and Titchmarsh. Comments were due in by 1 July. The Council agreed 
to submit a similar letter of objection to the adjacent site

NE/22/00665/FUL in respect to demolition of an existing conservatory and 
erection of a ground floor rear extension, and loft conversion with proposed 
front and rear dormers at Craigmarr, Main Street. The Parish Council submitted a 
number of recommendations and comments.  

The next Parish Council meeting will be in the village hall on 19 July 7pm - all members 
of the public are welcome to attend and their is an opportunity for you to share your 
views on any parish matter.


